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SCHOOL PATROLS 
 

Turtle Mountain School Division believes that students serving as school patrols can provide 
students with a positive learning experience and promote a sense of responsibility, while at the 
same time promoting the safety of students as the travel to and from school.  Before a student is 
assigned to any duties as a school patrol, he/she shall provide the written consent of his/her 
parent(s) or legal guardian(s).  Patrols may be used only in the ways, and for the purposes set 
forth in the Public Schools Act, and they may not be used as general playground monitors.  
School administration will ensure that students receive sufficient training prior to serving in the 
capacity of a patrol, as well as ensure student patrols are monitored on an ongoing basis.   
 
To support the School Patrol Program, the following allocations will be provided by the Board: 
 

 $1,500 annually to each of Killarney and Boissevain Schools 

 $250 annually to Minto School, if it is operating a program. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  




